
February 7, 2022 

 

Dear Public Health Committee   

I strongly oppose the governor’s orders to be extended as well as voting on all 11 executive orders 
collectively.  The 11 executive orders should be voted on individually.   I am also concerned that these 
are being voted on without a public hearing so that all of the constituents can be heard.  Not sure why 
this is being done via zoom when most people are back to work or haven’t left at all. I also OPPOSE and 
ask you to vote NO on school mask mandates.  

 

What is happening to our legislative process?  

 

Regards,  
Jessica Teixeira  
Resident of Shelton, CT  


